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Johannesburg / 15 December 2020 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

The IRBA News Issue 52 is now available and can be viewed in PDF format on our website at 

www.irba.co.za. 

I wish you all a joyous break through the festive season; and as you spend time with your loved 

ones, please remain vigilant because the virus is still with us. I certainly look forward to 2021 with 

promise and hope. 

 

Jenitha John 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

About the IRBA 

 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 

and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 

conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 

processes. 
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